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Street Lighting Policy 

Policy Statement 

Street lighting may be considered for installation within the M.D. of Foothills.  All 
street lighting requests shall require the approval of Council and shall meet the 
requirements for location and sharing of costs as outlined below: 

1. Street lighting will be considered within or at the following locations: 
a. Recognized Country Residential multi-lot subdivisions 
b. Recognized Hamlets 
c. M.D. facilities 
d. Industrial Parks 
e. Major road intersections or locations identified as requiring lighting 

for safety considerations. 
2. Street lighting within Recognized Hamlets and Country Residential 

multi-lot subdivisions and Industrial Parks will only be considered 
provided the developer pays the capital cost of street lighting 
installation or the benefiting landowners pay for the capital cost 
through a direct payment. 

3. The M.D. will pay for the energy cost of all approved street lighting.  
Any related capital costs for street lighting located in Hamlets, Country 
Residential multi-lot subdivisions, M.D. facilities and specifically 
identified locations will be covered by the M.D. of Foothills unless 
identified to be paid for by adjacent landowners or developers. 

4. All existing street lighting locations, which do not comply with this 
policy, are to be grandfathered. 




